Glass Limited

September 05, 2022

The General Manager,

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited,
Stock Exchange Building,

Stock Exchange Road.

Subject: UN-USUAL MOVEMENT IN PRICE OR VOLUME IN THE SHARES OF M/S BALOCHISTAN
GLASS LiIMITED (BGL)

Dear Sir,

With reference to the PSX letters number PSX/Gen-1735 dated September 02, 2022; on the subject matter, we
would like to inform you that we have no any formal means of knowing what speculations are circulating in
the market and are, hence, unable to directly address this matter.

We would also like to state that in terms of section 97 of the Securities Act, 2015 and clause PSX Regulations
5.6.3, we do not have knowledge of any material information that may have resulted in the change in share
price/ volume traded, which has not previously been disclosed to the market.

Furthermore, we would like to assure you that the Company is fully aware of all applicable legal and regulatory
procedures and requirements and will continue to ensure compliance with the same.

We trust the above adequately addresses your query.

Yours Sincerely,

For Balochistan Glass Limited -

Registered Office: Factory Unit llI: Lahore Office: (Mailing Address)
Plot # 8, Sector M, H.I.T.E Hub, District 12 KM, Sheikhupura Road, Kot Abdul Malik H-27, 1st Floor, Pace Tower Gulberg Il,
Lasbella, Balochistan; Pakistan Lahore. Ph: 042-37164425 , 37164071 College Road, Lahore. Ph: 042-35253512-15

Email: info@balochistanglass.com, Website: balochistanglass.com




